
 

 
 
 
 
 

BC Turkey Marketing Board  
Updated Notice of Consultation 

 
Date: June 4, 2024 
To: BC Turkey Industry Stakeholders  
Subject: Updated Notice of Consultation 
 
Dear Industry Stakeholders, 
 
On April 8, 2024, the BC Turkey Marketing Board (BCTMB) issued a Notice of Consultation on two policy 
and regulatory projects in 2024: 

1. Review of the General Order & Regulations 
2. Development of Administrative Monetary Penalties (AMP) Policies and Procedures (P&P)  

 
At that time, the Farm Industry Review Board (FIRB) was requiring all supply-managed Commodity 
Boards to develop and implement AMPs as an enforcement tool option in the interests of sound 
marketing policy. FIRB has since issued a new directive to the Boards that makes the development of 
AMPs optional.  
 
The BCTMB has reviewed this new directive and determined that it will not be proceeding with AMPs at 
this time. The Board has sufficient compliance and enforcement tools in place through the TFC On-Farm 
Programs and it’s the General Orders including license suspension, license cancellation, and alternative 
license classes.  
 
The General Orders review will proceed as originally planned.  
 
If you have any questions or comments on this Notice of Consultation or throughout the consultation 
process, please do not hesitate to reach out to the BCTMB office. 

Sincerely, 

 
Kalpna Solanki 
Chair, BC Turkey Marketing Board 

 
 

Suite 106 – 19329 Enterprise Way 
Surrey, BC V3S 6J8 
admin@bcturkey.com 
604-534-5644 
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